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OFFICE OF THE CITY MAYOR 

October 28, 2024 

THE PRESIDING OFFICER AND MEMBERS 
Sangguniang Panlungsod 
This City 

Dear Presiding Officer and Members of the Sanggunian: 

Greetings of solidarity and peace! 

We are respectfully forwarding to your level the attached letter from Ms. Elizabeth G. 
Dupaya, Owner Dupaya Recreation Center requesting fcr Special Permit to hold 
cockfights-hack fights and Derby schedule particularly and exclusively every Friday of 
each month. 

For your information and appropriate action. Thank you and best regards. 

In the name of public service, 

MAILA ROSA IO S. TING-QUE 
City Mayor 
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October 18, 2024 

THE HON. MAILA ROSARIO TING-QUE 
TUGUEGARAO CITY MAYOR 
Tuguegarao City, Cagayan 

Dear Mayor: 

I am writing to express my intention asking for a Special Permit to hold 
cockfight — hack fights and Derby schedules particularly and exclusively 
during FRIDAY's of each and every month to be undertaken at the New 
Dupaya Cockpit Stadium commencing upon your utmost favorable 
consideration and approval. 

The holding of hack fights and Derby schedules on said day has already 
been brought to the attention and has been approved by the New Dupaya 
Cockpit Stadium. 

As such, I humbly and earnestly ask your assistance, regarding this matter. 

Reassured, I am very much willing to pay the appropriate fees to the City 
Government for the said operation vis-vis undertaking. 

Your favorable recommendation regarding this mafter is highly appreciated. 

Thank you and Godbless. 

Very truly yours, 

fMS. E I ABETH DUPAYA 
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